
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Mike Burton"; agroves@slo.state.nm.us
Cc: Rickman, Rick
Subject: RE: Adobe link. Linn CMU 52 work plan
Date: Friday, September 1, 2017 7:52:00 AM
Attachments: approved1RP4773_revisedWork plan as submitted 8-14-17.pdf

Dear Mr. Burton:
 
NMOCD approves of the delineation completed for 1RP-4773. Due to the large discrepancy between
field chloride and laboratory analyses, laboratory analyses (BTEX, TPH, and chlorides) of confirmation
bottom and sidewall samples are required for each of the 3 proposed excavated areas. Please
remember to use Method 8015 extended (GRO, DRO, and MRO) for TPH. Provide a scaled map with
1) the locations of the confirmation samples at <=50 ft. intervals, and 2) each excavation area
marked.
 
Please confirm. Like approval from NMSLO is required.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 
From: Mike Burton [mailto:marineburton@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2017 9:34 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: Rickman, Rick <rrickman@linnenergy.com>
Subject: Adobe link. Linn CMU 52 work plan
 
Olivia,
I have made the changes and corrected the typos. I set up the Adobe library so I can share the link.
please let me know if this works. If not I will try again.
Thank you.
 
https://adobe.ly/2xN2uY0
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Michael Ray Burton
575-499-5306
USMC VET


